
 

Educational activities are conducted at the Eco-incinerator site as part of the educational pathway launched
1 October 2016.Organized groups are invited to explore the path. Children and youth, students and
professionals in the field of communal economy. Visits are free-of-charge. KHK S.A. employees conduct
field trips on every Tuesday from 8:00 am to 2:00 pm. Individual visitors are welcome to visit the site on
every first Tuesday of the month at 2:00 pm.

The meetings are aimed at raising the visitors’ awareness of the role of proper functioning of the waste
management system in the city. The subject matter and contents are tailored to the appropriate age group.
The pathway was designed to provide complete safety for visitors. For this purpose, each section along the
pathway was adequately prepared and equipped with necessary installations and architectural security
elements such as balustrades, glass windows with safety glass.
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